
August 2, 2021 

To all students, faculty, and staff, 

Ritsumeikan Asia Pacific University 

 

Progress on Preparations for the Vaccination Program at APU (as of August 2) 

 

On June 10, we announced the implementation of the vaccination program at APU, and in late June, 

submitted an application to the Ministry of Health, Labor and Welfare. Preparations for the 

implementation of the vaccination program are underway. However, as reported in the media, the 

timing of the supply of vaccines for workplace vaccination is still uncertain, and we have been 

informed by the Ministry of Education, Culture, Sports, Science and Technology that the vaccination 

schedule at APU has been moved to the week of August 23 or later. As a result, we have no choice 

but to postpone the first round of vaccinations on August 21 and 22, the dates that were presented 

to everyone in the pre-survey questionnaire. 

 

We will keep you updated on the status of preparations. We apologize for any inconvenience this may 

cause to those who wish to receive the vaccination as early as possible. Thank you for your 

understanding.  

 


